Cartersville City Schools ASP
ASP is open every day school is in session. ASP begins as each school dismisses (once car riders, buses, and vans have left) until 6:00PM. ASP is closed during school holidays and summer months.
ASP is for Cartersville City School students, Pre-k through 8th grade, if eligible.
Visit the Cartersville City Schools website (www.cartersvilleschools.org) for the ASP handbook and program information. Click on STUDENT LIFE at the top of the home page under any school's name (not listed on the CHS webpage). You will see After School Program in the drop down from STUDENT LIFE.
We have new software for ASP. Our former software was bought out by ProCare, they are our new software system. The new software will offer the ability to view and pay for your ASP attendance in ProCare.
If your children have attended in the past, we need you to update your account information (medical, emergency contacts, approved pick up persons and more). 
If your children are new to ASP, scan the QR Code at the bottom of the page with the camera on your cell phone to begin your registration.
Download the ProCare app on your phone or visit their website, PROCARESOFTWARE.COM, to create your parent account and update your information.
A $10 family registration fee is due before attendance along with payment for the first day of attendance for each child. The cost is $10 per day, per child.
Unpaid balances from past attendance (along with your registration fee and 1st day of attendance costs) must be paid BEFORE your children may begin attending ASP this year.
URL: https://schools.procareconnect.com/register/62ce3388-d70f-433f-b953-ef3463265b92
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